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Sabetha Theft Valued At More Than $1,000
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff's Department is continuing the search for whoever's
responsible for a costly theft that happened last month in rural Sabetha.

According to the Sheriff's Office, someone removed several radiators, electrical cords, a battery
charger, an air compressor and motor oil located at 1652 192nd Road.

Investigators believe the theft happened sometime between June 14th and June 26th.
The total value of the stolen items is estimated at $1,620.
Anyone with information regarding the crime is urged to contact the Sheriff's Office to help with

solving the case.
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